
 

 
 
 
 

8th March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Humber Region Economics and Business Visit - April 2024 
 
The Economics and Business departments have arranged a residential visit to the Humber 
region from Wednesday, 10th to Friday, 12th April 2024.  
 
The Humber region, which is situated around Kingston upon Hull by England’s North Sea 
Coast between London and Newcastle, has experienced significant economic 
regeneration and expanded international trade, thanks to the government’s ‘Levelling Up’ 
agenda. The visit will include the UK’s second-largest freight port of Immingham and the 
fish auction at Grimsby Fish market. Experienced professionals, whose industry sectors 
significantly contribute to the Humber’s wider regional economic growth and employment 
structure will host our visits. 
 
The cost of the visit is £65.00 which covers all transport, half-board accommodation and 
all excursions. Students will need to bring some spare money for snacks or minor personal 
expenses. This visit is for Years 12 and 13 students who study Business and Economics. 
 
Due to the staffing ratios required for residential visits, spaces are limited to 10 students 
and will be allocated on a first-come first-served basis. To secure a place for your child, 
please make your payment of £65.00 via ParentPay www.parentpay.com as soon as 
possible, but by Sunday, 17th March 2024 at the latest. 
 

 
If you have any queries regarding ParentPay, please email Mrs Viljoen, Senior Finance 
Assistant on cashlessinfo@archten.croydon.sch.uk or telephone the Finance Department 
via the school office. If you have any queries regarding the itinerary or activities, please 
do not hesitate to contact me via the email below.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Schlegel 
 
Mrs Schlegel 
Teacher of Economics and Business 
schlc@archten.croydon.sch.uk  

Payment Required Payment deadline 

£65.00 Sunday, 17th March 2024 
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